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Class 2 had a great time last week watching Ali Baba and the 40 thieves. The unique 
setting was beautiful and the children loved the venue. Aspire very kindly funded this 
annual trip to The Minack by covering the cost of 
the transport so we are very grateful for this       
fantastic opportunity.  

Sports day was a great afternoon and well done to all the children that 
took part. Tredenham were the winning team but only by a whisker! Up 
until the last race it was a draw. Well done to all the children. 

On Wednesday, Oliver, Rowan, Noah, Isla, Evie, Poppy, Finlay, Charlie Rg and Kaiden made up our 

team to compete against other schools on the Roseland. They had a fun afternoon finishing 5th overall. 

Thank you to Andy for organising such a great event. 

A big thank you to The Roseland Festival Committee who gave a donation to the school for an Arts 
and Drama project. We invited Squashbox Theatre in for a day of puppet fun. We watched a puppet 
show and then Class 1 made puppets. Class 2 got to use some of the Squashbox puppets to make up 
their own tales. What a wonderful experience. 



Our stars of the week are  

Arthur, Summer, Albie and Poppy. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Blue (110 reads) - Kaiden 
Black (300 reads) - Suki and Oliver 
 

Year 2 and 3 had a wonderful sleepover at school. We enjoyed a bbq, time to play and hot chocolate 
with biscuits. The following day we cuddled penguins, saw many different birds and had fun in the 
jungle barn. The children were brilliantly behaved as always. 

• Tues 16th July (2.30 – 4.00pm) - Open afternoon for parents 
• Wed 17th July (2pm) - Afternoon performance of Jungle Book 
• Wed 17th July (6pm) - Evening performance of Jungle Book 
• Tues 23rd July (2.00pm) - Leavers’ and End of Term assembly 
• Wed 24th July (1.30pm) - Break up for Summer holiday 
• Thurs 5th Sept - Start of Term for children  


